
From: Sgwilkerson <sgwilkerson@comcast.net> 
To: terrycit1@comcast.net, wmanzi@seabrooknh.org 
Date: 03/28/2021 11:21 AM 
Subject: Fwd: Parking/Placards 
 
 
 
As a long time resident and taxpayer I strongly feel that placards are unnecessary at this 
time.  From my experience, the people who want the placards usually rent their beach houses, 
therefore allowing more visitors during their tenants stay.  Most residents have driveways and 
cars registered in Seabrook, therefor a sticker for on street parking.   I have spoken with many in 
town residents who have assured me that they are able to find parking with the sticker and feel 
placards are unnecessary. 
 
There is ample parking in the lot by the bay.   If limited placards were to be issued for that lot. I 
feel that is a fair compromise. 
 
As you are aware, our streets are not that wide and during the height of the season it is often 
difficult for emergency vehicles to safely navigate.  Not only that, there are no sidewalks in 
Seabrook Beach making it very dangerous when streets are packed with cars. 
 
Sincerely, 
SUSAN Wilkerson 
2 Merrimack St 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


